
Archbishop Hutton’s
Primary School

January
Monday 13: Class 4 Swimming
Tuesday 14: Year 3,4,5 Netball lessons (until Easter)
Tuesday 14: Parent’s Evening
Thursday 16: Class 4 Archery competition 
Tuesday 28: Class 4 Cyber STEM morning
Wednesday 29: Class 1 and 2 @ Judges Lodgings 
Thursday 30: KS2 Cross Country competition

CLASS 2CLASS 2CLASS 2

Learner of the week:
Having a Can Do New Year Attitude! 

Writing: Harper Singleton
Maths: Shane Bradley
Learner: Isla Bellinger Smith

                      

Senset : 954
Hutton : 1054
Washington : 1082
Crag: 1115

NEWS
Archbishop Hutton's 
Primary School 

  

a tree is known by its fruit

Team Points this Week

Friday 10 December 2024

Important Dates

Writing: Eliza Fairclough
Maths: Julia Ben
Learner: Mateo Carling

Writing: Connor Hamling
Maths: Theo Bagguley
Learner: Bobby Bolton
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CLASS 3CLASS 3CLASS 3 CLASSCLASSCLASS      444

Writing: Francesca Taylor
Maths: Charlie McGonnell
Learner: Jaxon Bainbridge
McGrotty

Whole School: 92.8%
Well done to 

Class 2: 96.3%

Welcome back to school following the Christmas
holidays. It has been a cold week back but
thankfully most of the sickness we had across the
school in December has disappeared. We look
forward to seeing you at Parent’s Evening next
Tuesday, where you will have a chance to see some
of the work we have been doing and speak to your
child’s teacher. See you then. 

Reindeer Rush - Thank You
A huge thank you to
everyone who sponsored
the children to take part in
the Reindeer Rush for St
John’s Hospice. We raised
and amazing £543 which is
really  fantastic. 

Hair Donation Hero 
We are all very proud of Madeleine Spencer in Class
3 who is having her hair cut for charity. Madeleine
will donate 14 inches of the hair she has cut off to
the Little Princess Trust, who create human hair
wigs for children who have had cancer and other
conditions. If you would like to sponsor Madeleine,
Mrs Robinson has a form in her office. Good luck
Madeleine, we know your new, shorter style will look
great. 

CCTV Installation Complete
We are really pleased to inform
you that our CCTV cameras
have now been installed
around the school building.
This will allow us to monitor
the small group of teenagers
who are sometimes damaging
the grounds and equipment
and climbing on the roof. We
would like to thank the Warton
Parish Council for a generous
£1000 contribution. 


